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December 1, 2021 
 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Christine Long: 
  
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

 Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No.: EB-2020-0192 
London Lines Replacement Project (Project) 

 
On January 28, 2021 the OEB issued its Decision and Order for the above noted 
proceeding which included, as Schedule B, several Conditions of Approval.  
 
In the above mentioned Decision and Order, the OEB granted Enbridge Gas leave, 
pursuant to section 90(1) of the OEB Act, to construct 90.5 km of pipelines consisting of 
approximately 51.5 km of NPS 4 pipeline and 30.6 km of NPS 6 pipeline.1  Per section 
6. (b) ii. of the Conditions of Approval, Enbridge Gas is to provide the OEB with notice in 
writing of the planned in-service date, at least ten days prior to the date the facilities go 
into service.  Enbridge Gas is therefore advising the OEB that the relevant facilities are 
planned to be placed into-service on December 10, 2021.  Please contact me if you 
have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Brittany Zimmer 
Advisor, Regulatory Applications – Leave to Construct 

 
1 Please note, in Enbridge Gas’s EB-2020-0192 supporting evidence (Exhibit B, Tab 1, Schedule 1, p. 18), the 
Company described that 25 stations will be upgraded and 9 new stations installed to facilitate the new proposed 
pipeline pressure.  At the time of filing this correspondence, planned works on 1 large station (Strathroy Gate Station) 
and 19 Class 7 stations will not be completed until sometime in 2022.  These construction works do not affect the in-
service date of the London Lines pipelines. All remaining large size, measurement and regulation 144 size and Class 
7 size stations will be in-service by December 31, 2021.   
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